

Beamish Road, Billingham, TS23 3DX



enquiries@stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk



(01642) 870003



stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk



St Michael's Catholic Academy Head Teacher: Clare Humble

Deputy Head(s): Marc Scott, Clare Carey & Matthew McAuley

BHCET CEO: Stuart McGhee

BHCET Chair of Directors: Yvonne Coates

14 October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers.

Scholastic Book Fair Visiting St. Michael's LRC 16 - 22 October 2024

Another exciting Book Fair is arriving at St Michael's LRC on Wednesday 16th October until Tuesday 22nd October.

The Book Fair brings together the newest and best children's books. It offers over 200 titles, suitable for all ages and abilities and contains more than thirty exclusives that won't be found elsewhere.

Some of the books have prices starting from only £2.99 and a variety of discounts.

If your child does spot any books they like at the fair, they can collect a wish list form and write them down to show you.

You can pay online by using the online payment link at www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay and simply selecting your school from the drop-down menu. Or you can pay via your My Child At School (MACS) account.

When you buy from the Book Fair, you help to make a difference by supporting literacy. Every book purchased helps earn free books for our school.

If you would like to discuss the book fair in more detail, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

S.c. Bellwood.

Mrs S Bellwood Librarian

